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 Public Notice 
 
Temporary Commercial Use Permit – Vendor 
 
Effective May 31, 2024 to June 13, 2024 
 
Temporary Commercial Use Permit  
Vendor 
 
The City is in receipt of a Temporary Commercial Use Permit application for a Vendor, SG Systems Inc doing 
business as Super Grocer, located at 12051 No. 1 Road. To temporary sell plants and flowers from this location.  
 
Those persons who consider themselves affected by the proposed vendor location are invited to make a written 
submission to the Director, Community Bylaws and Licencing at 6911 No. 3 Road, Richmond, B.C., V6Y 2C1, or 
by email to buslic@richmond.ca. 
 
All written submissions received prior to the proposed approval date of June 14, 2024, will be forwarded to the 
Director, Community Bylaws and Licencing for consideration.  
 
For more information on the proposed Temporary Commercial Use Permit for a Vendor please email: 
vduarte@richmond.ca or contact Victor Duarte, Supervisor, Business Licences at 604-276-4389 
 
Publish date: May 31, 2024,  
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